
From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
To: "Brenda Martin"
Cc: "Kasuboski, Robert"; agroves@slo.state.nm.us; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Subject: FW: API 30-015-26095
Date: Tuesday, September 06, 2016 2:16:00 PM
Attachments: ATT00001.txt

ATT00002.txt
ATT00003.txt
ATT00004.txt

Brenda,

The State Land Office sent us these pics of a release at one of your locations.  Looks like in addition to a spill, the
open top tank is unnetted.  Can you please look into this and let me know what you find.

Thanks,

Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228

-----Original Message-----
From: Kasuboski, Robert [mailto:rkasuboski@slo.state.nm.us]
Sent: Tuesday, September 06, 2016 10:49 AM
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; Groves, Amber
Subject: API 30-015-26095

Howdy ,

Found this this am. Looks like injection well in use. Spill on pad and unnetted tank

Thank you,
Robert
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